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August 9, 1982

|

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. R. A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NO. 50-266
STEAM GENERATOR REPAIR REPORT

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 1

This is to provide further information regarding
steam generator repairs for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Unit 1,
as described in our letters of May 27 and July 22, 1982.
Enclosed with this letter are five (5) copies of " Point Beach
Nuclear Plant Unit No. 1 Steam Generator Repair Report" for
your review. This document describes in detail the repair
program which.will be implemented to restore the performance
and reliability of the steam generators in Unit 1 and replaces
the summary description of the repair program submitted with our
letter of July 22.

'

Under separate cover, we are transmitting twenty-five
(25) additional copies of this information.

Should you have questions regarding the enclosed
information, please contact us.

Very truly yours,
,

c7
/ ..

($
Assistant Vice President

C. W. Fay

Enclosures (5) Ah;:! -

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector @oAh..
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